
Free The Girls uses donated bras to provide sustainable employment to women rescued 
from sex trafficking in developing countries like Mozambique, Uganda, and El Salvador. 
Women in our program earn a living selling bras in the second-hand clothing markets 
prevalent in developing countries. The bras are donated by women in this country, who 
typically have a few ill-fitting, uncomfortable bras stashed in the back of their lingerie drawer.  
Rather than sending these bras to the local landfill, women who donate their gently-used 
bras to Free The Girls support our programs providing sustainable employment to survivors 
of sex trafficking in developing countries. 

Bra Recycling 
October is 

Month 

Join Oakvilleʼs Biggest Bra Drive 
 

Bring a buck and your gently used bras and help support girls who have been 
rescued out of sex slavery. 

 
During the month of October, gather up those bras you no longer use  

and drop them off at: 
 

FREE THE GIRLS is a cause focused company with a 
mission to raise awareness about human trafficking, to 
create job opportunities for former slaves, and to help fund 
rescue efforts to free more slaves. 

www.FreeTheGirls.org 

 The Well Life Centre 
2275 Westoak Trails Blvd., Unit 9 

Oakville, Ontario  L6M 3W6 
 

www.well-life.ca 
 

Contact Dr. Lidia for more information at 905-465-2929  
or drlidia@well-life.ca 

 
“giving women support to support themselves” 

 

 


